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ADDENDUM #1 

BASEBALL AND SOFTBALL ATHLETIC UNIFORMS 
Requisition No. REC-022322 

 
FEBRUARY 16, 2022 

 
Addendum #1 is being issued because it has come to our attention that several Augusta products 
originally included in our bid packet are being discontinued.  The price sheet has been updated to 
include the following jerseys listed below.  Changes will apply to the youth and adult baseball jerseys 
as well as baseball and softball coach’s jerseys. 
 

Products being discontinued: 
 Augusta 2-button mesh 426 
 Augusta 2-button mesh 427 

 
New products that should be bid instead:  

 Augusta 2-button 1566 (youth) 
 Augusta 2-button 1565 (adult) 

 
The updated price sheet is attached.  
 
Please acknowledge receipt of Addendum #1 on page 3 of the bid packet when submitting your bid. 
  

 
Rachel Keith 

Project Manger 
City of Foley 


